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P U B L I C     N O T I C E 

---------------------- 
 
 

The High Commission regrets to announce that due to unforeseen 
circumstances, the ministerial delegation that was scheduled to be in the 
United Kingdom from 12 – 16 August 2017 can only arrive London after the 
14th August 2017. 
 
To this effect, the meeting that was scheduled to hold on Sunday 13th August 
has been pushed to a later date to be announced in due course for everyone 
to participate. 
 
The same procedures for attending the meeting would apply as were indicated 
in the previous notice. 
 
The High Commission sincerely apologises for any inconveniences that might 
have been caused by this change of programme./- 
 
 

 
 
 

 


